
This half term seems to have flown by. We have had lots of exciting learning, with our Science week, World
Book Day and Red Nose Day. The whole school studied a book called Skye and Spike need a new home for
World Book Day.  We were privileged to be able to talk to the illustrator Sophie Jonas-Hill of the book via
Zoom and she taught us how to draw an owl. We still hope to meet the author of the book one day soon as
he too has been in contact with me. Thank you to all those parents who supported our book fayre. 

Click here for a full calendar of date

28th March- end of the Spring
term
15th April- start of the new
term
16th April - Reception offer day
13th May - Reception trip to
Hamerton Zoo
20th May - Year Two trip to
Twycross Zoo
24th May - last day of term

If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact the school on 01933654900, the local authority following the link report a concern or NSPCC report a concern
to NSPCC 
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Upcoming DatesUpcoming Dates

Mrs Marshall - Head Teacher

The Great Irthlingborough Dance Off 
On Red Nose Day each class performed a dance that they
had been learning for a number of weeks. We all had lots of
fun. The children and staff put so much effort into their
dances. The judges had very tough decisions to be made!

Lions were our whole school winners!

Leopards were our Reception winners 
Panda Class won in Year One 

Tiger Class were our Year Two winners
Thank you to those parents who made donations to the
Red Nose Day charity. We took over £50 in school and
£213 in online donations. 

Thank you to our Dance Off judges. They had some very
difficult decisions to make!

https://www.irthlingborough-inf.northants.sch.uk/about-us/news-events/calendar
https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
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New Site supervisor
We look forward to welcoming Mr Kevin Bryne
into our school family after the Easter holidays.
He will mainly being doing the afternoon shift so
you may well see him at the end of the school
day.  We are excited about having another
permanent member of staff to add to our site
team. 

Clubs 
We have some new clubs for the summer term. 
Monday 3.15pm-4.15pm- Football for
Reception- sign up on Arbor
and the continuation of gardening club, If you
don’t want your child to continue contact the
office.
Tuesday 3.15pm-4.15pm- Football KS1 outside-
sign up on Arbor
Wednesday 3.15pm-4.15pm - multi-skills
Reception and KS1
Zozimus drama lunchtime club- spaces
available sign up here
 Thursday 3.15pm-4.15pm - Cricket KS1-sign up
on Arbor.
Art Minds 3.15pm-4.30pm sign up by emailing
info@artminds.org.uk  
Choir will also continue, so if you child no longer
wants to take part please email the office as we
have a waiting list. 
Rock Steady gives your child an opportunity to
learn an instrument and there are places
available. This happens on a Thursday afternoon
during lesson time. for more information click
here. 

All the children in Key Stage One got to see and
handle a number of reptiles and invertebrates in
an amazing first hand experience in school.  

Science week
The children enjoyed lots of first hand
experiences and work around the world of
nature and living things. 
Year One had the most amazing trip to the
Sea Life Centre. They saw so many different
species and we particularly loved the
penguins! 

https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
http://www.zozimusdrama.com/book-now
mailto:info@artminds.org.uk
mailto:info@artminds.org.uk
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/


If you have a concern or have seen any Safeguarding
issues that you are worried about, Mrs Marshall is the
school’s Designated Safeguarding Lead and here are her
safeguarding deputies, who are always ready to listen. 
Please ask at the office to speak to them in confidence 
or call 01933 654900. 
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If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact the school on 01933654900, the local authority following the link report a concern or NSPCC report a concern to
NSPCC 

Mrs Cummins Mrs Richardson

Mrs Parsons- Moore Mrs Luke

Mrs Marshall 

If you have any safeguarding  concerns during the holidays or
weekends, please contact the local authority on 0300 126
7000 or phone 999, if you feel the child is in immediate harm.

MarchMarch    2024 - Issue 102024 - Issue 10

Miss Ratcliffe

PTA news
Our PTA have supported wonderful activities through
their fund raising this term. They paid for the
wonderful Teaching Talons to visit KS1. This was a
wonderful first hand experience which the children
thorough enjoyed! We are looking forward to eggs in
Nursery and Reception.
Thank you for all the time you volunteer to support
our school. We will be buying some new books for the
library with the commission from our book fayre. We
hope to invest in some more non fiction texts to
support our wider curriculum. 
We will also be sharing a new ten books next
term for each class with our summer books for
each class. 

NHS School Nurse

Did you know that every school has a named NHS school nurse? We are a
team of Qualified School Nurses, Community Staff Nurses, Healthy Child
Practitioners and School Nurse Assistants. We work all year-round Monday to
Friday (excluding Bank Holidays).  We are happy to provide information, advice
and guidance on a range of health needs from reception to Year 13.

 
We can be contacted:
• By phone 0800 170 7055 option 4
• Live Chat: https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/0-19
• www.nhft.nhs.uk/childrenshub
• Chat Health (our text-based School Nurse messaging service) for parents and
young people aged 11 and over. Monday to Friday 8.30-4.30 pm - 07507
329600
• On “X” (was Twitter) SchoolNursesNHFT
You can also contact us for any school aged immunisation queries.
• By phone: 0800 170 7055 option 5
• Website: Children's resources, tips and advice hub | NHFT

https://shopandgive.thegivingmachine.co.uk/#ShopNow
https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/0-19
http://www.nhft.nhs.uk/childrenshub
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